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Scholarship: 
 
Public Works employee Ron Everts was awarded a scholarship by the 
Florida Chapter of the American Public Works Association (APWA). 
The APWA supports the education and professional development of 
individuals pursuing a career in the public works field. Ron is 
pursuing a BAS in Supervision and Management at FSW. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Welcome:  
 
Gilbert Quevedo has joined the Utilities Department as a Treatment 

Plant Operator C with the Water Treatment Plant. Welcome to the 

City of Punta Gorda family.  

 


